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Ms. Pauline West, Principal
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Major Willie Jackson, Ed.D., Assistant Principal
September 24, 2014

Dear Parent:

Congratulations, your child has been selected to participate in the Florida State University College Reach-Out Program at West Gadsden High School. The program is designed in the interest of providing our scholars with academic assistance and varied social experiences. It is our hope that this program will allow WGHS Scholars to develop to their fullest potential and discover new talents. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Participation is an important part of enrollment in this program. Students will be required to attend after-school sessions on Monday and Wednesday of each week from 2:45 – 6:00. Students will ride the afterschool activity bus unless you are providing transportation for your child. Please inform Ms. Sailor of the transportation accommodations (bus or parent pickup) ASAP. If for any reason your child will be unable to attend these sessions, please inform Ms. Sailor so that another scholar may be selected. 

Our program will begin on September 29, 2014. To assist us in our record-keeping, please forward proof of income by this date, if you have not already done so.

The program also encompasses several off-campus learning opportunities throughout the year. You will be notified of these events as soon as the dates are solidified. 

We are very excited to have your child as a part of the WGHS FSU CROP Program, and look forward to an excellent year! If you have any questions regarding the program or the requested information, please contact Ms. Sailor at (850) 442-9500 ext. 2352 or sailorj@gcpsmail.com

Thank you for your support and participation, 


Ms. Jasmine Sailor
CACS/FSU CROP Liaison
Florida State University College Reach-Out Program
“Success Is a Journey, Not a Destination!”
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